From:
 Julie Patterson-Hunter

 To:
 All BOS Board Members

 Cc:
 Sarah Holyhead

Subject: FW: Life, death, and peace of mind Date: Saturday, August 5, 2023 1:51:00 PM

#50

Dist IV

From: Karen & Gene Lilly

**Sent:** Friday, August 4, 2023 7:43 PM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@nevadacountyca.gov>

Subject: Life, death, and peace of mind

**CAUTION**: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender, consider deleting.

**Do not click links or open attachments** <u>unless</u> you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet.

To: The Board of Supervisors, Nevada County

From: Karen Lilly

Nevada City, CA 95959

Dear Board of Supervisors,

First of all, thanks for what you do. Dealing with the general public is a lot like herding cats. We do appreciate you.

I'm writing to share my experiences with the first responders, bless their collective hearts, from Rough and Ready Fire Department.

My husband has called for 911 on 4 separate occasions:

On the

Last week, they came to my aid.

And as for our scary fire season, well you know.

It's important that as elected officials that you understand how crucial it is for the Rand R station to be personed. Literally, our life and death out comes have been determined by them. The peace of mind they provide is priceless. Thus, I feel it is incumbent to share our personal experiences. Happy to provide tax money to keep them running. Please keep our experiences in mind when you consider funding!

Sincerely,

Karen Lilly